APPENDIX 9

From: Kerry Haines .
Sent: 22 March 2017 14:45

To: Licensing Mailbox

Subject: Objection to license extension application
Categories: Faye

Dear Sir/Madam

I would like to object to the recent application from Newton Park Hotel, Newton Solney to extend its licensing hours.
I hope | am not too late but was unware of their application until last night.

Noise Disruption

My family and I live at ~ Main Street in Newton Solney which is directly opposite the entrance to the hotel. From
our house we can hear music and also loud conversation during functions particularly when people are congregated
outside on the carpark. A later license would further increase the impact of this noise on us and our family.

Anti-Social Behaviour

occasions where late night arguments have taken place between guests,

Dangerous Road Junction

The entrance to the hotel is situated shortly after a bend on which numerous accidents have taken place. Again, an
extension to the licensing hours would only exacerbate this potential danger.

Thanks for your attention in the matter. Let me know if you need any further information.

Best regards

Kerry Haines



